
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "Scott.Downes@dfw.wa.gov"; "Amy Blue"; "sdurbin1086@gmail.com"; "Ryan Walker";

"erond@gretteassociates.com"
Cc: "Elizabeth.Torrey@dfw.wa.gov"
Subject: RU-22-00004 Marlatt - Request for Site Visit to Identify Stream
Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 9:52:53 AM

Hello,
 
After response comments were received from the applicant for the Marlatt Reasonable Use (RU-22-
00004), the applicant is willing to set up a meeting with WDFW regarding the stream classification
on the property. As such, we would like to set up a joint-site visit at some point in the future with
WDFW, the applicant and/or agent and qualified professional to determine whether the stream
needs to be classified or not before moving the process along for the Reasonable Use application.
Please let us know when good dates for this would be, realizing it may have to be spring once more
snow has melted.
 
Thank you.
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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